
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  3-12-16 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:15. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 20 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on flying in the spring.  
 
Randy thanked John Mudgett for providing lunch.  Doug Denton will provide lunch in April.  
He got a resounding wave of applause. 
 
Jimmy Jones, a former competitive bass fisherman, joined as a new member.  He took one 
lesson and fell in love with flying. 
 
Paul moved that the minutes be accepted, Boyd seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
The activities committee needs a head count by Friday morning at 10:00 for those going to 
Lulu’s.  Meet at Jack Edwards by 11:00 Saturday.  The club has a spreadsheet with names 
of members and tail numbers.  The Blue Grass festival is April 2 near Kelly Dumas airport.  
April 16 is the CMLF Open House from 1:30-3:30. 
 
Dee gave the financial report with 46 members.  Several hangars still owe rent, but the 
land note is on budget and current.  Dee mentioned runway maintenance.  Tony moved 
that the financial report be accepted, David Boackle seconded it, and it was approved.  
 
Regina reported on the new guidelines to fly Young Eagles. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:05. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


